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From: Wasserman, Adam R (MIL) [mailto:Adam.Wasserman@mil.wa.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 12:53 PM
To: Beaton, Rebecca (UTC) <rebecca.beaton@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Leneweaver, William A (MIL) <Andy.Leneweaver@mil.wa.gov>; Moisey, Kenneth A (MIL)
<Kenneth.Moisey@mil.wa.gov>
Subject: PS/ALI Issue

Rebecca,
   Good afternoon.  With respect to the issue of CenturyLink no longer providing PS/ALI service, we
do not believe that 30 days is enough time to adequately transition over 800 schools, businesses and
campuses to new providers.  In several conversations with different customers, some are still
unaware that this is taking place and the impact it could have on them.  I strongly believe that
extended time will be needed to ensure proper notification and transition of services.  Unless there
are drastic changes,  90 to 120 days would be the minimum and even that will be quite challenging. 

Thank you for your oversight and persistence on this issue.  I will be at the hearing on the 25th and
can provide formal comment if needed.  Thank you.
Respectfully,
Adam

Adam R. Wasserman
Washington State Enhanced 911 Coordinator
Washington State Emergency Management Division
Washington Military Department
Adam.Wasserman@mil.wa.gov
Office: (253) 512-7468
Mobile: (253) 363-3484
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